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School Newsletter – 19th June 2019 Term 2 Week 8

Sportathon 2019 

Rugby World Cup Sportathon was a wonderful success. It was fabulous to see all the 
students participating with such joy and enthusiasm.  There were many varied 
activities, ranging from ball throwing with the NSW Waratahs to aerobics, yoga, 
skipping and many more. 

Justin Harrison, a former Wallaby player, joined us for 
the morning. He brought with him the Webb Ellis Cup 
and explained how Australia has won the Rugby World 
Cup twice and is hoping to win it again in Japan this year. 

Class groups looked fantastic in their allocated 
country’s colours. The staff also joined in and added to 
the spirit and the atmosphere. 

This event brings the community together. A big thank 
you must go to the many parents and friends who 
volunteered to assist on the morning. Also a special 
mention must go to Rochelle Badolato and Sam Mills 

for their support in organising this event. 

There are many fantastic prizes to be 
won for students who collect their 
sponsorship money. This can be paid 
online through the website or brought 
to the office. 

The money raised will support the 
school’s technology program. Thank 
you to everyone who has already 
returned their sponsorship money. You 
have until 9.30am on Friday 28thJune 
to return your money, to be in the draw for individual and class prizes. 

Thank you to all our local businesses and families for donating prizes. 
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Diary Dates 
Term 2
JUNE 
Wednesday 26 
Multicultural Public Speaking in Hall 
Thursday 27  
Band Concert 

JULY 
Thursday 4 
Y2 & 1/2B History Walk to Lyne Park 
Friday 5  
PSSA & School Sport conclude 
Last Day Term 2 

Term 3 
JULY 
Tuesday 23  
Students return for Term 3 
Friday 26 
PSSA & School Sport start 
Tuesday 30  
Y3-6 Athletics Carnival 

AUGUST 
Monday 12 
Senior Choir Rehearsal 
Tuesday 13 
P & C Meeting 
Tuesday 20 
Author Visit – Book Week 
Wednesday 21 
Art by the Bay Opening Night 
Wednesday 21- 23 
Create East 
Monday 26 
Primary Proms Rehearsal 
Tuesday 27 
SCPSSA District Athletics Carnival 

SEPTEMBER 
Monday 2 
Senior Choir Opera House Concert
Thursday 5 
P & C Father’s Day Movie Night 
Sunday 8 
Senior Band at UNSW Concert 
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Enrol now for Kindergarten 2020  
 
We are taking enrolments for our Kindergarten students commencing in 2020. Enrolling 
your child in Term 2 assists the school to plan for Kindergarten numbers for next year.  
 
Please refer to our school website https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-
school/enrolment.html to book a school tour. 
 
If you have any questions, please email the school office at  
rosebay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or call us at 9371 4800 
 
We look forward to welcoming your child to Rose Bay Public School next year. 
 

 
 
Art Show – Can you help? 
 
 
An important reminder to save the date, Wednesday, 21 August, for our 2019 Art Show 
launch. As many of you already know, the art show is one of the highlights of the year 
and is extremely well attended by the entire school community.   
 
Thank you to the many parents who have already indicated that they can help. We are 
looking for creative parents who would like to mentor a class or just assist in the 
classroom. You might have a catering business. Please click on the link and complete 
the survey to indicate how you can help? 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LZYSV3F 
 
 

 
URSTRONG Wellbeing Workshops  
 
We’re excited to be hosting URSTRONG, an internationally recognized social-
emotional wellbeing program, which empowers children with the skills, language and 
self-confidence to be better friends and develop healthier relationships. To learn 
more about URSTRONG I would encourage you to visit their web site 
(www.urstrong.com) where they have a number of free resources for parents. 
  
Over the past year, our school has been focusing on social-emotional learning programs, implementing tools and strategies to support 
our efforts in creating a safe and caring school. We believe that empowering our students with these skills will create a school 
community where children are better able to manage their relationships in a safe and respectful environment. 
  
On Monday 17th of June, all students from Years 5 & 6 participated in a URSTRONG in-school Friendship Fires Workshop. In Term 3, Years 
3 & 4 will be participating in a URSTRONG in-school Heart of Friendship Workshop on Wednesday September 11th. 
 
We will also be hosting ‘The Language of Friendship’ Parent-Child workshop on Wednesday 25th September. More information about 
how to enrol will follow next term. 
 

 

Cross Country Sporting Achievements 
 
Congratulations to Jayden (11yrs boys) and Nikki (8/9yrs girls) who represented Sydney 
Coastal PSSA at the Sydney East PSSA cross country carnival on Friday 14th June. Both students 
were a credit to the school, being placed 27th and 8th in their age groups.  

 
 
 

https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
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School Athletics Carnival 
 
Our School Athletics Carnival will be held on Tuesday 30th July. This year the PSSA has added the 1500m event to the schedule.  This 
event is a time trial and suitable for students who are of a district standard only. If you would like your child to compete in this time trial, 
you will need to be at ES Marks Athletics Field at 8.30am on the day of the carnival. Only those students who qualify for the district times 
will progress to the next level. 
All other students will be leaving school on the buses at 8.45 with their class teachers.  
 
 

Semester One Reports- SENTRAL Parent Portal 
 
Semester 1 reports will be published in a few weeks on your child’s SENTRAL Parent Portal available via our 

school website homepage or directly here https://rbps.sentral.com.au/portal2/#!/login. If you 
have forgotten your password, please use the link under the ‘Sign in’ button.  If you need assistance or you are 
new to our school please contact the office for your access code. . 
 

Canteen News 
 
SOUP SEASON 
 
Now that winter is here, what better way for your children to warm up at school than with a hearty bowl of 
soup? We make our soups to order every day and they are all dairy and gluten free. 
Monday = Yellow Lentil (pictured)  
Tuesday = Roasted Pumpkin 
Wednesday = Chicken & Sweet Corn 
Thursday = Classic Tomato 
 
PSSA 
 
Also, a reminder that PSSA players can still order lunches from the canteen on Fridays but from a 
limited PSSA menu (toasties, pizza parcel, fresh rolls, snacks & drinks) 
If you order online, please be sure to choose the day part labelled ‘PSSA’ which will tell us that the 
order will need to be ready at midday when students leave the school. 
Alternatively, you can order at the counter on the day, but PSSA must be written on the bag. 
 
Angelika Mortimer Co-Founder | Nutritionist | Foodie 
www.lovefood.co 
0411 847 892 
 
P & C News 
 
 
As a follow up to our Comedy Night, the P&C are very excited to promote a great fundraising initiative in partnership with Nick Spencer 
Wines, which will help raise money for the P&C whilst stocking your cellar.  Nick has generously offered to donate $5 from every bottle 
of wine sold through their website back to the P&C.  He is also offering a 10% discount when purchasing 12 or more bottles.  You may 
purchase wine at the website www.nickspencerwines.com.au  Make sure you add Rose Bay in the ‘special instructions for the seller’ 
box in ‘your cart’ page, prior to checking out. Alternatively, email nick@nickspencerwines.com.au to 
notify him that you have purchased wines as a parent of the school. 
 
Ovolo Hotels are also kindly giving RBPS families and staff a 15% discount when booking 
accommodation at any Ovolo Hotel and using the promo code: OvoloXBusiness 
 
Please diarise Thursday 5 September for our Father’s Day Movie Night.  More details to follow soon. 
Head to the link below and LIKE us to stay up to date with our fundraising efforts and for event updates. 
https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=302169420345249&ref=content_filter 

https://rbps.sentral.com.au/portal2/#!/login
http://www.nickspencerwines.com.au/
mailto:nick@nickspencerwines.com.au
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DISCLAIMER: The services listed are for information purposes only and do not reflect an endorsement or 
recommendation by Rose Bay Public School.  

https://my.codecamp.com.au/camp/venue/6471?utm_source=school&utm_campaign=rosebay
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